
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
TO:  Eustis City Commission 
  

FROM: Tom Carrino, City Manager 
  

DATE: September 5, 2024 
  

RE: Resolution Number 24-71: Approving a Purchase in Excess of $50,000 for 
Wastewater Process Tank Sediment Removal and Disposal.  

Introduction: 
Resolution Number 24-71 authorizes an expenditure in excess of $50,000 for the process 
tank sediment removal and disposal and authorizes the City Manager to execute all related 
agreements.  
 

Background: 
This project includes funds for process tank sediment removal and disposal for the 
Wastewater Department. Regular cleaning of process tanks is essential to prevent the 
accumulation of residuals and containments, thereby avoiding major repairs and ensuring 
optimal operation and efficiency. The price of $101,550 was quoted based on a contract 
secured through the Wastewater Department from U.S Submergent Technologies with the 
City of Orlando. 
 
The description of work provided by U.S Submergent Technologies includes the following: 

 USST will reach and remove material from agreed-upon structures utilizing industrial 
vacuuming as well as a trained and capable service crew.  

 USST will provide mobilization and demobilization to and from the project site and to 
the disposal facility.  

 USST will clean work area(s) to pre-project conditions up to completion of project.  
 

Price was quoted following a contract secured through the Wastewater Department from 

U.S. Submergent Technologies with the City of Orlando; Contract Number IFB23-0211 

for Reservoir Environmental Cleaning Services. 

 Removal and Disposal of Sediment Tank  Price: $101,550.00 

   

Recommended Action: 
Staff recommends approval of Resolution Number 24-71. 

Policy Implications: 
Not applicable 
 



 
 

 
 

Budget/Staff Impact: 
The approved budget has allocated funds of $101,550 for the removal and disposal of tank 
sediment. The funds will come out of Capital Account: 042-8600-535-66-41 Process Tank 
Grit Removal and Cleaning, which was budgeted for FY 2023-24 in the amount of 
$200,000. 

Prepared By: 
Amanda Armento, Senior Staff Assistant – Wastewater Dept.  

Reviewed By: 

Michael Brundage, Wastewater Superintendent 
Greg Dobbins, Deputy Director Water/Wastewater 
Rick Gierok, P.E., Director of Public Works/City Engineer 
Sally Mayer, Public Utilities Administration 
 
Attachments: 
Resolution Number 24-71 
 
Available Upon Request 
Quote  
Contract 

 


